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Ashdon Primary School is back in the game!! 
Year 5 and 6 boys took part in the Football Tournament against other local schools on 
Wednesday 11th October. This is the first time in many, many years that Ashdon has taken 
part in events outside of Ashdon! The boys played various games against many schools and 
made us all very proud in coming joint second in the finals after winning every game they 
played. They only didn’t play in the finals as the other team scored more goals during their 
matches.  Well done boys! This is just the start! :-)  
 

Ashdon Primary School is making history!! 
Year 5 and 6 girls also took part in the first ever girls football match in the history of 
Ashdon. We are incredibly proud of our girls as they showed so many great sports-
women qualities: 
Bravery - as they are pretty ‘green’ in playing football.  
Comradery/Teamwork - as they worked together to take part in every match they 
played. 
Tenacity - as they never ever gave up and kept on playing every game to the end.  
We are so incredibly proud of our girls and best of all...THEY HAD GREAT FUN!! :-)   
This is the first tournament of many, girls!  
 



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

Well done Class 2 - you  are our  

weekly winners!!! You earned  

yourselves an extra 10 minutes playtime  

on Friday afternoon!  

 

First Place: Class 2 = 100% 

 

Second Place: Class 3 = 

96.7% 

 

Third Place: Class 1 = 95.7% 

Important Dates and Events: 

 Thursday 19th October - AGM PTA meeting @ 18:30 
in the Primary School Hall 

 Friday 20th October - Last day of Autumn Term 1 

 Saturday 21st October - Ashdon Quiz Night @ 19:00 

 Monday 30th October - First Day of Autumn Term 2 

 Tuesday 31st October - Essex Road Safety Aware-
ness in to see Class 3, 2 and then Class 1. PS. Par-
ents of children in Class 1 are invited to join their 
children at 14:40 for the road safety event which will 
end at 15:25.  

 Tuesday 31st October - Class 3 Residential Parent 
Meeting @ 15:00 in the hall 

 Wednesday 1st November - OPEN MORNING @ 09:30 

 Wednesday 1st November - OPEN EVENING @ 18:00 

 Wednesday 1st November - Cross Country Event @ 
13:30-15:00 at Herbert’s Farm 

 Thursday 9th November - Phonics Parent Workshop 
for all Class 1 parents @ 15:45 in the hall 

 Friday 17th November - Children in Need Day 
(children to please bring in £1 donation as we are 
helping to raise money for children that are less fortu-
nate than us)  

     All staff and children to wear: Yellow, Spotty or Pud-   
     sey Bear outfits for the day. 
     We will also be selling hot chocolate at 15:15 to raise 
     money for school resources.  

 Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day (All 
staff and children to wear a Christmas Jumper and 
please bring in a donation of £1 to raise money for 
books and resources for our READING SHEDS!! 

 Friday 8th December - Ashdon Primary Christmas 
Fayre (Further information to be shared nearer the 
time) 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Please make sure that you have checked your 
emails and junk mail box as we sent you all an 
email regarding parent consultation bookings -  
we are still awaiting some parents to book their 
consultations. Thanks to the majority of parents 
who booked really swiftly. :-)  
 
Parents Consultations are taking place next 
week: 
Tuesday 17th October and Wednesday 18th  
October - 15:40-18:00.  
Please select your 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th  
preference via Microsoft Forms by clicking on the 
link below or scanning the QR code. You can find 
hard copies in the front office as well.  
PLEASE REMEMBER TO TYPE YOUR CHILD/REN’S 
NAMES!  

Link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/
YwyG7rCwbG  

  


